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National Farmers Organization Members Re-elect President Olson, Choose Shultz as 

Vice President at Convention 2020 in Bloomington, Minnesota 
   
 (Bloomington, Minnesota) February 13, 2020 — National Farmers President, Paul Olson was re-
elected as the organization’s leader for a four-year term Wednesday, at Convention 2020 in Bloomington, 
Minnesota. Bruce Shultz, Raynesford, Montana was elected Vice President of the organization. 
 Olson, the sixth president to lead National Farmers, is a third-generation farmer from Taylor, 
Wisconsin. Paul joined National Farmers in 1969, when he was only a senior in high school. He has 
served in offices at the county, district and state level, including county president, state 
board of directors, Taylor Marketing Center president, Taylor National Farmers Dairy Reload and Wisconsin 
National Farmers Dairy Committee member.  
 Olson was elected to serve on the National Board of Directors in 1994 until 1996, when he became 
vice-president of National Farmers. Paul and his wife, Judy, have three children, Scott, Troy and Lisa. Judy was 
raised on an National Farmers member farm as well, and has been active in the Jackson County, Wis. 
organization. 
 Shultz said he wants to see the organization move into new geographic regions by showing American 
farmers how National Farmers marketing programs work to benefit their operations.  
 National Farmers markets milk, livestock and crops for thousands of American agricultural 
producers. We offer six decades of experience representing farmers and ranchers, and grouping production 
from many ag operations. We help producers market together. National Farmers’ experienced marketing 
professionals negotiate on conventional and certified organic farmers’ behalf in cash and contract sales, 
establishing commodity sales terms with the farmers’ interests in mind.  
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